
Public Notice: Village of Webberville, Texas 

Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2024/2025 

Pursuant to Texas Local Government Code section 102.006 and Sec. 26.052 of the Texas Tax 

Code, the Village of Webberville Village Commission hereby gives notice that it will hold a 

Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025. The Public Hearing will 

be conducted during a special meeting to be held on September 18th, 2024, at 7:00 pm at the 

Village Hall, 19208 FM 969, Webberville, Texas. This budget will raise more 
total taxes than last year’s budget by $6,314 which is 8.6924% 
more, and of that amount $6,314 is tax revenue to be raised from 
new property added to the tax roll this year. A copy of the proposed budget 

is available for viewing at the above address or by contacting the Village Clerk at 512-276-1865. 

Visit Texas.gov/propertytaxes to find a link to your local property tax database on which you can 

easily access information regarding your property taxes, including information about proposed 

tax rates and scheduled public hearings of each entity that taxes your property. 

 

Village of Webberville, Texas 

Public Notice of Proposed Tax Rate for the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 

The Village of Webberville will hold a meeting at 7:00 PM on September 18th, 2024 at 19208-B, 
Webberville, Texas to consider adopting a proposed tax rate for tax year 2024-2025.  The 
proposed tax rate 0.1678 per $100 of value.  The proposed tax rate would increase total taxes in 
the Village of Webberville by .0668% 

 


